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Upcoming Birthdays 

 

 

 
 

Wise Words 
"I will contend with him who 
contends with you; and I will 

save your children".  

Isaiah 49:25  

Upcoming   Events 
Friday, September 30:  
NO SCHOOL 
Truth & Reconciliation Day 

October 3:  
ATTENDANCE AWARDS 
(For perfect attendance in September) 

PERMISSION SLIPS sent home today 
(PV Road Clean Up - Grades 4-8) 

(Carrington - Grades K-3) 

October 3 - November 4:  
FSA TESTING (Grades 4 & 7) 
(Foundational Skills Assessment) 

Friday, October 7:  
TERRY FOX RUN 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Monday, October 10:  
NO SCHOOL 
Thanksgiving Day 

Wednesday, October 12:  
SIGN UP SHEET ready in office for  P/T 
Conferences 

Friday, October 14: 

Next Newsletter 

Monday, October 17: 

Last Batch going to Hi-Pro for LOGOS 

October 17 - 21:  
WISE Week 
(Week in Spiritual Emphasis) 

NO SCHOOL  
FRIDAY 

This Friday is Truth & Reconciliation Day, 

a statutory holiday. We will see you on 

Monday. 

What is FSA 

“Foundational Skills 

Assessment”? 
Every year the BC Government requires 
us to have the students in Grades 4 and 
7 do an assessment. This assessment is 
different every year, but is always based 
around Reading, Writing and Math. They 
will be given a written assessment for 
part and work on the computer for the 
other part. 

The results typically are ready before 
Winter Break. Ask your teacher or Mrs. 
Fischer if you would like to see the re-
sults. 

Terry Fox Run 
Friday, October 7 @ 9:00 am is our 

first year for the Terry Fox Run. We will 
have the students meet us on location at 
the Rail Trail.  

A sponsor sheet is attached to this 
newsletter. Reminder: When you go 
online to check out our school page 
(that was set up by the foundation) on 
the Terry Fox website, please note the 
deadline does not matter. We can raise 
funds as long as we need. Our goal 
deadline will be  October 21. At that 
point we will send all the information 
gathered to them so that they know we 
have completed our timeline. 

Last Chance for 
Embroidered Logos 

Please have your items labeled and 

handed in to the school October 17 

by 3:30 pm. 

Parent/Teacher 

Conferences - 
SOON 

Our first Progress Report is a self assess-
ment by your child. It is about their be-
haviour, their respect, their attitude! 
Please bring your child to this meeting 
with their teacher! The sign up sheets 
will be posted on October 12. You may 
come into the school to sign up or call 
the office and have Gail or Rosemary 
find a spot available for you. 

Fees & Forms  
Parents, please be sure to see Mrs.  
Bell to settle any outstanding fees in 
regards to registration fees that 
were due the first day of school or 
logos.  

Volunteers 
Parents, if you have not had a 
chance to sign up for one of the 
many opportunities to volunteer, 
Mrs. Fischer will be emailing you the 
sign up sheets. Please sign up where 
you can bless our school. 

Newsletter Link 
http://www.pleasantvalleychristian.com/ 

To Love God, Love Learning and Serve Humanity 

TREAT DAY 

October 3 
Did you have PERFECT ATTENDANCE 
in September? That means you 
were never absent or late.  (But if 
you were, and it was an excused 
absent or late, that’s ok.— IF your 
parent let us know the same day or 
before.) If so, we will have a certifi-
cate award and a treat for you to 
celebrate!! 



 

Principal’s Hours     

Mondays, Wednesdays 

& Thursdays:                                                      

8 am - 4 pm 

THANK YOU! 

It was wonderful seeing everyone all together enjoy-

ing the school picnic!!! Thank you for attending!! 

Thank you so much to those of you who signed up to 

volunteer in so many wonderful ways!!! GOD IS 

GOOD!! Thank you for letting Him work through you! 

Great helpers! 

Good fun! 

Furry pet visitors! 


